
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Becky Laffitte <blaffitte@sowellgray.com>

Monty Todd <mtodd@sowellgray.com>
Davis, Taron <Taron.Davis@dss.sc.gov>
Butch Bowers <Butch@ButchBowers.com>
Alford, Susan <susan.alford@dss.sc.gov>
Tony Catone - DSS <tony.catone@dss.sc.gov>
Justice Corrigan <justicecorrigan@hotmail.com>
Andy Barclay <andy@fosteringcourtimprovement.org>

Date: 11/4/2015 6:15:09 PM
Subject: DHHS Contact

Hey Team,
 
I reached out to DHHS to bring them into the healthcare conversation.  Beth Hutto a deputy with SCDHHS worked for 
the Tennessee Medicaid agency on their consent decree, so I think she will have valuable insight.  She also thought 
their MCO, Select, will be very helpful in this conversation.  Apparently, all foster care children are assigned to Select, 
so they will have data related to this population.  I told Beth we would start by sending them the proposed healthcare 
provisions for review and would follow up with a meeting with them first and then with Select. 
 
I don’t have a clean proposed settlement agreement.  Can someone send them a clean copy of the latest proposal – 
healthcare provisions only.  Her e-mail address is huttob@scdhhs.gov.  I talked to her about confidentiality.  And, 
when would you all like to meet with DHHS?
 
Thanks,
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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